
Leisure and Health Committee                                                       19 January 2022 

 

Report of the Chief Executive 
 

FOOD CLUBS UPDATE 

1. Purpose of report  

To advise the Committee on the progress of the development of three Food Clubs 
in the Borough. 

2. Detail 

Nottinghamshire County Council is currently working with Family Action to deliver 
30 Food Clubs across Nottinghamshire by the end of the next financial year 
(March 2022) this would cover the whole county and be predominantly hosted 
within the County Council’s children’s centres.  
 
In Broxtowe the plan is for there to be three Food Clubs to be located at:  
 

 Eastwood Children’s Centre, Chewton Street, Eastwood opened 22 July 2021 
 

 Beeston North Children’s Centre, Alderman Close, Beeston opened 9 July 
2021 

 

 Chilwell Children’s Centre, Great Hoggett Drive, Chilwell due to open before the 
end of March 2022.  

 
The opening of Chilwell FOOD Club has been delayed due to capacity issues at 
Chilwell Children’s Centre.  
 
Data for the Food Clubs is contained in the appendix.  
 

Recommendation 
Committee is asked to NOTE the update report on the progression of the 
development of Food Clubs.  

 
Background papers 
Nil. 


